
From: Joyce Summers < >
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 9:23:12 AM
To: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca>
Subject: Ball Avenue East

Hi Mike
 I met with some of the residents of Ball Avenue East over the past few days.
Here are the main concerns.

Speed limit on the street.
 Should be reduced to 20 km, instead of 50km.
Slow down, children playing sign, should be added.

Entrance from hwy 48 east, to Ball Avenue East, should be a double yellow line.
Too many near misses, especially in the summer months. 
City people trying to pass you, even though your signalling to turn left.
We don't want anyone killed.

Other: According to Google maps, Ball Avenue East, shows the street goes through to
Ball West.,
which it does not. No idea on how to correct this.
 Thanks, Joyce.
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